
 

 
HRM – PACTW Exception Errors 

When completing a PACTW for transfers and separations you may receive exception errors (see 
Screenshot A below). These errors reference a portion of HRM not being used until Employee Self-
Service is launched. If the transaction goes to Final (see Screenshot B below), please disregard 
the errors, the transaction was successful.  
 
Screenshot A - 

                                         
Screenshot B - 
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